
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates educational community on their day

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, congratulated the educational

community describing it as one family on the occasion of the International Day of Education.

His Eminence tweeted on Monday, 24 January 2022, “On the International Day of Education, we

congratulate the educational community for the efforts they have invested in raising and

educating generations.”

His Eminence also urged on the necessity of taking extra care of this important sector,

addressing  the  infrastructure  crises,  especially  the  schools  and  their  fit  conditions,

providing the needed atmosphere for learning, using advanced technologies as they come out in

the developed world, and learning from the countries that are ahead in this sector. H.E. also

emphasized the necessity of honoring the educational community in addition to providing for

their financial and moral needs.


